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Dear Dr. Yuk Ming Sung:

Congratulations on publishing your seminal work on the Jin Gui Yao Lu! This is sure to guide the
next generation of traditional Chinese medicine practitioners in the essential clinical application
of this keystone text and herbal tradition.

Ontario College of Traditional Chinese Medicine Toronto Campus Library is grateful to you for
your generous donation of two copies for future reference.

I wish you the best in getting settled in Canada and invite you to visit any time you return to
Toronto!

Yours truly,

Dylan Kirk,

Academic Dean, OCTCM


